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Resident Testimonial 

Emerald Bay is like my home-away-from-home.  There are 
always lots of fun activities and outings to keep you busy, 
and everyone is so friendly here.    ~ Shirley Holtz 

Fun Times in April 

Resident Counsel Meeting Minutes 
From April 2019 

Guest speakers:  The ADRC gave 

the Medicare Minute of the 

month.  They talked about hos-

pice care benefits with Medicare.  

Zane, an RN that is currently em-

ployed  with Aurora Hospital as 

an ICU Nurse, came in and gave a 

presentation about heart disease 

for a class that he is currently 

taking.  He spoke to the residents 

about what heart disease is; are 

you at risk, the symptoms, and 

things you can do to help prevent 

heart disease. 

Bus Transportation:  Any resi-

dents needing bus transportation 

to and from an appointment, 

please see Doug ASAP.  He will 

need to get you on the schedule 

right away, as spots fill up fast! 

Nursing:  Tabatha talked about 

the quarantine and why it’s so 

important to stay in your apart-

ment if you are not feeling well.   

Dietary:  Chef Scott said that the 

new menu cycle is starting and 

that he has some good feedback 

from the residents.  On Easter 

Sunday, the resident will have a 

choice of ham or turkey for lunch, 

and the food will be plated in 

front of the residents so that they 

all get to see the cooks in action. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other:  Hobart Family Chiroprac-

tor dropped off some certificates 

for a complimentary exam and x-

ray.  If anyone would like one, 

please stop by Sara’s desk in the 

front lobby.  

Executive Director’s Desk 

Spring is finally here . . . The sun is brightly 

shining, and the days are getting warmer.  

When the nice weather lures you outside 

to take a walk, or maybe to sit outside for 

a while, please be sure to do two things 

before you step outside the door.  First, 

make sure that you are wearing appropri-

ate clothing so that you stay warm and 

dry.  Secondly, please make sure to sign in/

out  of the Resident Binder (located on 

Sara’s desk in the front lobby). 

The outside back patio furniture will be 

coming back out in a week or two, so 

please take some time to enjoy the nice 

weather.   Also, we will be getting our 

vegetable gardens up and going again.  If 

you would like to donate some vegetable 

seeds or plants, please give them to the 

activity directors (Laurie or Kris). 

Quote of the Month:   

“Always end the day with a positive 

thought.  No matter how hard things were, 

tomorrow’s a fresh opportunity to make it 

better.” 

Lost & Found 

If you, or someone you know, has 

lost something, please check at 

the front desk.   



Meet Our New Resident! 
 

   

RESIDENT SPOTLIGHT 
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Dates to Remember 
Events happening in April 

Melvin was born and raised in 
Iowa.  He married the love of his 
life, Jean, and together they have 
three children, six grandchildren, 
and two great-grandchildren.  
Melvin served in the Navy for four 
years. He worked his entire career 
for the IBM Corp as a Customer 
Engineer and Service Manager.  
He and his family also lived in New 
York before moving to the Green 
Bay area several years ago.  
Melvin enjoys carving birds, mostly 
song birds.  Ask him to show you 
his craftsmanship some time! 

WELCOME  

Melvin Radeke 

Congratulations 
Easter Raffle Winners 

Gen 

Stange 

Jeanne 

Hermes 

Jo 

Forrest 

Myrt 

Freeberg 

with Onie 

May Birthdays 
 

  6th    John Anderson 

  8th    Ann Clark 

  9th    Jackie Seyler 

  12th  Melvin Radeke 

  15th  Evie Mueller 

  25th  Glorian Lenard 

RICHARD “DICK” VALLEY  
 

Dick was born and raised in Niagra, 
WI.  He played baseball and basket-
ball in High School, and graduated 
Valedictorian of his class.  From there 
he went to the University of Wisconsin 
for four years where he majored in 
physics.  After college, he was drafted 
and served in the Army for two years 
during the Berlin crisis.  When he re-
turned, he went to the University of 
Oshkosh where he got his teaching de-
gree in math and physics.  This is 
where he met his beautiful wife, Basi-
lia “Bea.”  They have three kids and 
four grandchildren.  They moved to 
Pulaski where he taught at Pulaski 
High School for over 34 years.  He also 
coached every level of baseball.  Dick 
said that his first year of coaching they 
were 0-11 and had only one run!  
Needless to say, the teams improved 
over the years.  Dick hung up his cleats 
in 1996.  He loves to hunt and fish.  
Last year, he and his wife moved to 
Emerald Bay where he enjoys playing 
Bingo, and is a whiz at Trivia. 

May 1 Entertainment:  Fernando 
________________________________________________________ 
 
May 2 Trip to Library, Wal-Greens, and the Casino  
________________________________________________________ 
 
May 3 Podiatry Day   
________________________________________________________ 
 
May 7 Mother/Daughter Tea Party    
________________________________________________________ 
 
May 9  Trip to Wal-Mart / Lunch Outing  to Joe Rouer’s 
________________________________________________________ 
 
May 12 Mother’s Day  
________________________________________________________ 
 
May 13 Fire Drill 
________________________________________________________ 
 
May 14 Sing-A-Long with the Marionette’s 
________________________________________________________ 
 
May 16 Trip to Library, Wal-Greens, and Hobby Lobby 
________________________________________________________ 
 
May 21 Resident Counsel Meeting 
________________________________________________________ 
 
May 22 Music Entertainment:  Jerry Voelker    
________________________________________________________ 
 
May 24 Trip to Wal-Mart / Lunch Outing  to Joe Rouer’s 
________________________________________________________ 
 
May 27 Memorial Day  
______________________________________________________ 
 
May 30 Trip to Wal-Greens / Picnic at Pamperin Park 

Thank You! 
A very special Thank You to Johanna 
“Jo”, and Jackie for your help assem-
bling and delivering the weekly Activ-
ity Schedules every weekend.  Your 
kindness is GREATLY appreciated!   

Also, a huge Thank You to those who 
donate alcohol and snacks for Happy 
Hour.  We couldn’t have such a great 
time without your contributions.  


